

Head Teacher: Mrs A Mason Amblecote Primary School School Drive Amblecote Stourbridge West Midlands DY8 4DQ

> Tel: 01384 818335 Fax: 01384 818336

Amblecote Primary School

Dear Parent,

On Monday 12th February 2018 Amblecote School Choir will be taking part in The Big Sing Concert at Birmingham Symphony Hall (Broad Street, Birmingham, B1 2EA). The children will be having their lunch in school before leaving for a practise at the symphony hall at 1.30pm and staying until the evening performance at 7.00pm. Children will be allowed to stay with our staff at the symphony hall after the rehearsal for the evening performance but will need to bring a packed tea and drink.

We would love for you to be able to join us for the concert and enjoy the experience of seeing your child perform at the Symphony Hall. If you are not able to attend, you need to arrange for your child to be collected from the Symphony Hall at 9.00pm when the concert has finished. Parents will be directed where to meet their child at the end of the concert. There will be staff there to supervise the children at the end.

You can purchase your tickets for the concert directly from the Birmingham Symphony Hall Box Office (www.thsh.co.uk/whats-on or Telephone: 0121 780 3333). Tickets for the concert are priced at £10.00 each (senior concessions £9 and children £5).

As the children are presenting themselves before an audience to perform we ask that they look really smart by wearing a white shirt with a red tie and their grey skirt or trousers.

We look forward to seeing you at The Big Sing at Birmingham Symphony Hall on Monday 12^{th} February.

Yours sincerely, Mrs Scott	• •	
I, parent of	in class	
□ will be attending the Big Sing a February and will bring my child home	at Birmingham Symphony Hall on Monday 12 th :.	
will NOT be attending the Big s February and will arrange for my child	Sing at Birmingham Symphony Hall on Monday 12 th d to be collected at 9.00pm.	
Signed	Date	